
 

 
 

September 9, 2023,  

MINUTES OF THE MEETING FOR THE NOMINATION OF 

OFFICERS FOR THE CALENDAR YEAR 2024 

Held at the Blaine Marina meeting room in conjunction with our 

annual SYC Crab Feed. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Bruce Dalzell @ 5:10 p.m.  

Present: (in person) Board members: Wayne Kuypers, Bruce Dalzell, Mel Kolstad, 

Joan Shemly, and 28 other SYC members were present. 

Bruce introduced Past Commodore Wayne Kuypers who will direct the 

preceding’s for the election of officers. 

Wayne presented the slate of Officers as published to the membership in our 

September Borderlines that was sent out on Sept. 1st, 2023 

Here is the current proposed line-up for the Board Positions as published. 

 

Past Commodore:   Bruce Dalzell 

Commodore:           Paul Dumbleton 

Vice Commodore:   Mel Kolstad 

Rear Commodore:  Vern Bastable 

Communications:    Debbie Manchur 

Port Captain:           Blain Burfield 



Judge Advocate:      Dick Hardman 

Fleet Captain:          Vacant (Currently Vern Bastable who will move to Rear 

Commodore) 

Treasurer:                Vacant (Currently Joan Shemly) 

Secretary:                Vacant (Currently Sharon Paterson) 

Wayne asked if there were any further nominations from the floor and there 

weren’t any.  

Wayne asked the membership if anyone wanted to oppose the slate of 

officers as presented and no one was opposed 

Having a quorum for the meeting Wayne called for a vote. 

The vote carried overwhelmingly in favor of the proposed slate. 

The meeting was adjourned by our Commodore, Bruce Dalzell 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bruce Dalzell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


